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Agenda at a glance:  Transportation

Intro to Körber TMS 
for Carriers and 
Brokers

A general introduction and review of the K.Motion TMS for Carriers and Brokers.  
Learn how the TMS application can bring efficiency an scalability to your supply chain 
distribution needs, whether you are a shipper using one of our WMS', a broker, or have 
assets of your own.

K.Motion 
Enterprise 3PL 
integration with 
K.Motion TMS for 
Carriers & Brokers

In this session, we'll see how the  TMS and 3PL applications complement each other with 
an integrated solution, all within the same interface.  

Tendering with 
K.Motion TMS for 
Carriers & Brokers

Automation in your TMS provides a truly scalable solution, and allows you to grow your 
business without growing your staff.  We will review how leveraging our automated 
Tendering rules brings efficiency to your TMS operation, and removes the tedium of 
engaging carriers from your users.

Leveraging your 
Prophesy Dispatch 
software 

Are you meeting the goals you established when you purchased your Prophesy Dispatch 
software? In this session we will review how you can maximize your investment in your 
Prophesy Dispatch software including reviewing all of the integrations available along with 
a demonstration of our integration with Samsara. 

Prophesy Dispatch 
brokerage 
functionality

We will review specific brokerage features that are included with your Prophesy Dispatch 
software as well as optional modules you can add on including Multi-Company module 
and integrations with Loadboards (DAT® , Truckstop and PostEverywhere®), SaferWatch™, 
MyCarrierPackets, Ratemate and MacroPoint.

EDI and your 
Prophesy Dispatch 
software 

Learn about how you can meet your customer's EDI requirements and earn more 
business by adding the EDI module to your Prophesy Dispatch software.  Learn about EDI 
transaction sets including 204, 990, 214 and 210's.  Learn about how EDI transactions are 
transmitted along with some standard EDI terminology.

Prophesy Dispatch 
customer case 
study: MCK 
Trucking 

In this session we will discuss with Mike Keysor the President of MCK Trucking the 
challenges they faced in their business and why they selected the Prophesy Dispatch 
Software. We will also discuss how they ran their business before implementing the 
Prophesy Dispatch along with the changes that occurred after implementation. 
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Prophesy Dispatch 
document imaging 
including mobile 
document imaging 

Learn how you can use your Prophesy Document imaging module to associate invoices 
with master files, as well as invoices to support rendition billing. Learn the different 
workflows available for scanning and associating documents.  We will also review mobile 
document imaging applications you can seamlessly integration with including Drive Axle,  
Translfo® Mobile along with in cab telematics integrations including Samsara, KeepTruckin 
and Pedigree Technologies OneView®. 

Prophesy Dispatch 
driver & carrier 
settlements with 
deductions 

A full review of the settlement process for both company driver, owner operators and 
motor carriers.  We will also review reoccurring as well as one time deductions. Also learn 
how to configure, print and email settlement sheets.

Prophesy Dispatch: 
Dispatch Board & 
Load Scheduler 

Customize the Dispatch Board, utilizing helpful features to maximize your productivity.  
Create shortcuts, assign drivers, email and text important load information.  Take a closer 
look at the load scheduler and how you can use it with the Dispatch Board giving your 
dispatchers greater visibility while dispatching.

K.Motion Optimize 
overview in HTML5

Optimize the distribution of your orders and shipments into efficient multi stop routes. 
Learn about all the features that K.Motion Optimize has to offer, and get a look at the new 
HTML5 interface.

K.Motion TMS for 
Carriers & Brokers: 
auto process rules

This session will provide an overview for users to apply rules that allow automatic 
shipment consolidation and resource assignments. Learn how the system can build trips 
for specific customer routes or lanes, work in tangent with the tendering function, direct 
assign drivers that work on a dedicated routes and more.

K.Motion TMS 
for Carriers & 
Brokers: advanced 
reporting

In this session, we review the Körber business intelligence solution, Pulse.  Pulse enables 
immediate insight into key performance indicators (KPI’s) that drive good business 
decisions.  Learn about the standard set of KPI’s integrated with the TMS application as 
well as how to create custom KPI’s and pivot tables.

K.Motion TMS for 
Carriers & Brokers: 
advanced carrier 
tools

Learn how to leverage the power of the Carrier Portal, Macropoint and Saferwatch 
integrations for more efficient brokering and carrier tracking. Send Carriers automated 
emails when expirations are coming due and provide the ability to EDI tenders or 210 
Invoice Matching for quick and easy payment processing. 
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